



Dr R Chatterjee, PhD.

Deputy Head Pastoral

ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com

11th August 2021

Dear Parent,

Daily Bus Service from September 2021

The College website's transport page has been updated with the routes and rates of the daily bus transport service for the new academic year.

www.ellesmere.com/the-schools/all/admissions/College-Transport

In line with current government advice all passengers aged 11 and above should wear a face covering on school transport unless they are exempt from doing so.

Notifications are being sent to all confirmed pass holders this week, but if you are not currently using a service and would like to book a seat, please fill in the application form from the website and return it to the Mrs Hutchings emma.hutchings@ellesmere.com by Wednesday 25th August. Our routes are filling up and we will be reviewing parent responses over the next few weeks.

Yours sincerely,

thatterjee.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406